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My name is Angelique Neptune, a member of the Penobscot Nation. You am writing this
email to let you and the DEP know that You along with my 15 yr old son and elderly mother
who reside on Indian Island great are against the expansion of this dump carrying out of state
hazardous materials and the late and recent fires at the site. I do not endorse such a
troublesome site to expand. Thank you for your time.
Angelique Neptune

mailto:thebakingangel@gmail.com
mailto:Karen.Knuuti@maine.gov

